
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: The National Holocaust Centre and Museum Visit 

 

This year we have the extraordinary opportunity of welcoming The National Holocaust Centre and 

Museum staff to Pembroke on Tuesday 27th June to talk to our Year 8 students. This event is in 

conjunction with Newark Book festival which also takes place this month.  

 

This visit further complements our Religious Education and History Curriculum which explicitly teaches 

about the Holocaust throughout Year 8 and 9. As a school we pride ourselves for giving our students 

valuable experiences and this is a great opportunity for your child. The volunteers will use a true case 

study of a 10-year old’s experience of Kinder transport; it will be interactive and hopefully a meaningful 

and enlightening experience for the students.  

 

Further information about the Organisation can be found via this website: https://www.holocaust.org.uk/ 

 

Some of the information in this session is hard-hitting due to its nature; there are photos and videos which 

we and the centre staff determine suitable for Year 8 pupils. However, we are aware that some students 

may be sensitive to them due to personal experience or circumstances.  Therefore, if you have any 

concerns about the subjects discussed on the day or about the suitability for your child, please contact 

school on 01522 751 040 or via pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
Ms S Giddings 
Teacher of Humanities 
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